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Vladimir A. Pertzoff
29 Shepard Street,

Cambridge, Massachusetts

September 25th, 1931

My dear Mrs. Lichtmanns-

Ten copies of the first number of the

Urusvati Journal have been received for which many
thanks.

The first issue is most successful,
both in content and technical execution. You have

my sincere congratulations.

Dre Roerich has asked me to contribute
an article to the second number of the Journal.

The time being limited I am afraid that
in sending it to Kulu it will not reach New York in
time. Would it be possible to send both Dr. Roerich
and yourself each a coOpy. Should Dr. Roerich not find
it acceptable he could telegraph you to withhold its
publication %

Hoping to have your reply shortly; I am

Very sincerely yours,

(signed) 7Vladimir A, Pertzoff




